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January 29, 2021

EARLY DISMISSAL DRILL

Dear Parents/Guardians:

In compliance with New York State safety regulations, the Babylon UFSD has scheduled our annual
“Early Dismissal Drill” for;

Friday, February 12, 2021

All students in Grades K through 12 will be released 15 minutes earlier than their normaily scheduled
dismissal time. Please note that this includes the AM and PM high school split sessions that will be
ending 15 minutes earlier than usuval. We ask that parents make appropriate arrangements, in
advance, for the earlier return of students to the home on this day.

Additionally, the SCOPE Afier School Child Care Program at both Babylon Elementary School and
Babylon Memorial Grade School will still run. The programs will begin immediately after early
dismissal and will run until regular closing times to accommodate our working parents.

As always, we thank you for your continued partnership and cooperation.

Very truly yours,

Mrs. Linda J. Rozzi
Superintendent of Schools



